
Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

One Day Only! The Roving Bookshop  

Friday 1st December 

8.30 a.m. - 4.00 p.m. 

We are pleased to inform you that The Roving Bookshop is visiting Fulbourn Primary School on 
Friday 1st December in Sherwood. This is an independent mobile bookshop and is an exciting 
opportunity to purchase high quality books to engage, enthuse and promote the love of reading 
within your home.  

The day before the event, your child will be given a labelled envelope. You can enclose 
spending money in this and return it to the class teacher (for safekeeping) until the 1st 
December. During the day, your child will have the opportunity to browse the books and 
purchase some using this money if they so wish.  

Perfect for Festive Gifts 

The bookshop will also be open to parents and carers before and after school: 

Family Browsing Timetable 
8.30 am - 8.45 am Family Browsing time 

8.45 am - 9.10 am Secret Christmas Shopping  Time: 
Time for parents and carers to 
browse for Christmas gifts. Any 
children browsing in the bookshop 
will be accompanied to class by a 
member of staff at 9.45am, leaving 
you free to look for gifts. 

3.15 pm - 4.00 pm A final browsing session for any 
families that could not make the 
morning! 

 

Please note, the Roving Bookshop accept cash and card. 

To browse through the selection of books on offer, please have a look at the Roving Bookshop 
online: 

https://wp.rovingbooks.com/shop/ 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

https://wp.rovingbooks.com/shop/

